Minister Dacic offers condolences to his Mexican counterpart following a devastating earthquake that stri
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First Deputy Prime Minister and Minister of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Serbia Ivica Dacic
sent a message of condolences to Foreign Secretary of the United Mexican States Luis
Videgaray Caso, following a huge earthquake that struck Mexico's southern coast, taking a toll
of many human lives.

"l was deeply saddened by the news of the victims and a large number of the missing, following
a giant earthquake that shook your country.

On behalf of the Ministry of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Serbia and on my own behalf, |
take this sad occasion to extend to you, Excellency, and to the friendly people of Mexico, the
expressions of most heartfelt condolences and profoundest sympathies with the families that
have lost or those still anxiously searching for their loved ones.

Even though Serbia and Mexico are far apart, do be aware, Excellency, that you have a true
friend and reliable partner in Serbia, and that Serbian citizens sympathize with the pain of the
Mexican people", says the condolence message from Serbian Foreign Minister Ivica Dacic.




